

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning
Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

9th February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Each term the Inclusion Team delivers presentations to parents about different aspects of children's learning. These are aimed to be informative yet informal. All parents and carers are welcome to attend.

Our next Inclusion Day will take place on **Wednesday 2nd March**, with presentations at 9:00am and 2:00pm.

The focus for the presentations will be: The Zones of Regulation-A curriculum designed to foster self-regulation and emotional control by Leah M. Kuypers. During the session, we will talk about how we use the zones across the school to support our children with their mental health and wellbeing. You will have the opportunity to complete the zones with your children at the end of the session. Zones of regulation help children to understand their emotions and ways that they can help themselves.

Refreshments will be provided and an opportunity for questions will also be available.

If you wish to attend one of the presentations, please return the reply slip below so that we have an indication of numbers for each presentation.

Best Wishes,

Lizzie Sharpe Lucy Strickland

Deputy Headteacher SENCo
Inclusion Leader

Dear Miss Sharpe and Mrs Strickland

I would like to attend the Inclusion Presentation on Wednesday 2nd March.

I will attend at 9:00am 2pm (please tick the relevant box)

Name: Child's Name: Child's Class:

Bishop Aldhelm's C.E. Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all our children. Hamwic Education Trust. Registered address: Unit E, Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Southampton, SO16 0AJ. A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company Number 10749662)